Balint, Ilona

From: Vasilia.Skopellos@nt.gov.au

Sent: Tuesday, 23 September 2008 10:22 AM

To: Balint, Ilona

Cc: mark.leedham@internode.on.net

Subject: Fw: ADA application for authorisation - interested party consultation

Dear Ilona,

As discussed on the phone, the Dental Board of the Northern Territory considered the application by the Australian Dental Association (ADA) seeking authorisation for possible price fixing conduct and exclusionary provisions with respect to shared practices in the dental profession at their most previous meeting held on 12 September 2008.

The Dental Board of the Northern Territory supports the submission by the ADA for an exemption and looks forward to being informed of the progress of the application.

Regards

Vicki (Vasilia) Skopellos Policy & Research Officer

ph: 08 89994167 fax: 08 89994196

www.nt.gov.au/health/registrationboards